
Naren Pattani, P.Eng. (Retd) 
246 Poole Drive 

Oakville, ON L6H 3W4 
Phone: 905-845-8316 

E-Mail: Naren.Pattani@outlook.com 
 

January 27, 2022 
BY E-MAIL TO: Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
To: Ms. Christine Long 
 Board Secretary and Registrar 
 Ontario Energy Board 
Cc:  Andrew.Pietrewicz@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 

Subject:  Late Request for INTERVENOR STATUS – EB-2021-0243 
  Generic Hearing on Uniform Transmission Rates 

  
I wish to request an INTERVENOR STATUS in Proceeding EB-2021-0243 if it is still 
possible to do so.  I apologize for the delay in making this application.  I earlier intended to 
submit Interrogatories and submissions related to the Export Transmission Rate issue as an 
Observer, but I now believe that it would be smoother and more efficient for OEB Staff and 
stakeholders if I registered as an Intervenor.   
 
I was involved in Hydro One’s first application for Transmission Revenue Requirement and 
Rate Design (RP-1999-0044) and some other applications during my employment at Hydro 
One.  Therefore, I believe I can altruistically contribute to the discussions during the current 
proceeding. 
 
I represent myself as a “Private Individual” for the purpose of this proceeding.  I do not have 
any affiliation with any organization.  I am not paid for my involvement in this proceeding by 
any organization, and I shall not seek any award of costs for this matter.  My full name, 
address, and e-mail are provided above, and I agree to this information being public. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Naren Pattani 
(Private Individual) 


